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House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment  

House Bill 2410 

 

Dear Chair Representative Lively, Vice-Chairs Representatives Gamba and Levy and 

members of the Committee: 

 

For the sake of all Oregonians, present and future, I urge you to pass HB 2410. The 

time is far past to seriously consider Small Modular Reactors as a safe, 

environmentally passive, economical energy source.  

 

As you know, Oregon's demand for energy is not getting less and less as time goes 

by. Nor will it ever stop increasing. Also, as time goes by, it is becoming more 

apparent to more people that relying solely on so-called "green energy"—wind, wave 

& solar—in particular, are going to be able to meet our growing demand.  

 

House Bill 2410 is a step in the right direction to assure Oregon meets her energy 

demands in the years ahead. Take that step.  

 

For all of us, pass Senate Bill 2410 

 

It's the right thing to do. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Richard Wisner 


